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VIA eFiling 
 
 
May 27, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
Re:  Application of Pennsylvania-American  Water Company under Section 1102(a) of the 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Code, 66 Pa C.S. § 1102(a), for approval of 1) the transfer, 
by sale, to Pennsylvania-American Water Company, of substantially all of the assets, 
properties and rights related to the wastewater  collection and treatment system 
owned by the  York City Sewer Authority and operated by the  City of York, (2) the rights 
of Pennsylvania-American Water Company to begin to offer or furnish wastewater 
service to the public in the City of York, Pennsylvania, and to three bulk service 
interconnection points located in North York Borough, Manchester Township and York 
Township, York County, Pennsylvania, and (3) the rights of Pennsylvania-American 
Water Company to begin to offer and furnish Industrial Pretreatment Program to 
qualifying industrial customers in Manchester Township,  Spring Garden Township and 
West Manchester  Township, York County, Pennsylvania 
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Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

Please be advised that Pennsylvania-American Water Company closed on the above-
referenced acquisition on May 27, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Susan Simms Marsh 
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